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Tuesday, July 20, 1999, 7:30 p.m. Totino Fine Arts Center, Rm. 115, Northwestern College, Roseville  

STARDUST is the space mission that will fly close to a comet and, for the first time ever, bring cometary material 
back to Earth for analysis by scientists worldwide.   

Launched in February 1999, STARDUST will be the first U.S. mission dedicated solely to a comet and the first 
robotic return of extraterrestrial material from outside the orbit of the Moon.  Its primary goal is to collect comet 
dust and volatile samples during a planned close encounter with comet Wild 2 in January of 2004.  Additionally, 
the STARDUST spacecraft will also bring back samples of interstellar dust including the recently discovered dust 
streaming into the solar system from the direction of Sagittarius.  

Dee McLellan was one of twenty-six STARDUST Educator Fellows who converged on Kennedy Space Flight 
Center, Fla. in February to view the lift-off of STARDUST.  The Educator Fellows were chosen from extensive 
networks of classroom teachers, curriculum specialists, and museum/science center educators.   

Dee will be speaking about the STARDUST mission.  The big highlight of the evening, however, will be a sneak 
preview of a comet chapter that will be published later this year in Walt Brown’s seventh edition of his popular 
book, In the Beginning.  In the Beginning: Compelling Evidence for Creation and the Flood, takes a different look 
at a currently hot topic.  Ideas that could revolutionize our understandings of the beginnings of time and 
subsequent events are carefully explained.  You will be challenged to consider fresh ideas in this age-old debate. 
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TCCSA Logo Contest  
Do you have a better idea?  Think you can design a logo for 
TCCSA that will catch the eye and tell our story?  We think 
it’s time to change our image, will you help?  Keep it simple 
so it will be recognizable large or small.   
WHY DO WE NEED A NEW OR MODIFIED LOGO?  
The central part of the present logo, the world and the Bible 
with the words Creation Science, are OK, but the outer 
portion of orbit paths which make the whole logo an 
approximation to a Bohr atom model, are not in agreement 
with current scientific evidence for atomic structure.  Here 
are some ideas to get you started.  Entry deadline is Aug. 15 
so we can print samples in the Sept. newsletter.  Use the 
address in the box below for questions or submissions.  You 
may e-mail, snail mail or hand deliver to the July meeting. 

August - No meeting or newsletter. 
Sept. 21 - Start of new season with something for everyone. 

FIND US ON THE WEB
http://members.aol.com/tccsa/tccsa.htm  

Bob Helfinstine, President                      
bobhelf@juno.com 
Dave Johnson, Editor                  david.johnson@cwix.com 
Fred Koestner, Webmaster                              fjk@wans.net 
Russ McGlenn, Adventure Safaris        russmcglenn@juno.com 
John Nuckols, Adventure Safaris             

Professor Albert Fleishman, professor of Comparative Anatomy 
of Earlangen University said:  “The theory of evolution suffers 
from grave defects, which are becoming more and more apparent 
as time advanced.  It can no longer square with practical scientific 
knowledge, nor does it suffice for our theoretical grasp of the 
facts.  The Darwinian theory of descent has not a single fact to 
confirm it in the realm of nature.  It is not the result of scientific 
research, but purely the product of imagination.” 
Fleishman, Albert, VICTORIA INSTITUTE, Vol. 65, pp 194,195. 

http://members.aol.com/tccsa/tccsa.htm
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Most of our programs are 
available on Video from...  

Lehrke Productions 
8186 Hemingway Ave. So. 
Cottage Grove, MN 55016  
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FAX (651)458-9892 

   

     Please pray for our activites this summer, for safe travel for all participants and a God honoring experiance for 
everyone.  You may still be able to sign up for one of our safaris, but you must call soon. 
     We are running 5-day camps at a site near Belle Fourche, SD, an hour drive from Rapid City.  Russ reports 
they are finding some very large bones, but without a head yet he is not sure what it is.  Camp sites, motels and 
even a bed & breakfast are available in the area.  In addition to digging, there are many free-time activities for the 
whole family.  A training manual will be provided prior to the digs so you can develop dig skills at home before 
you go.   
     Sailing trip on Lake Manitoba in Canada, August 8-21 in search of Monopogo.  Monopogo is a supposedly 
extinct basilosaurus dinosaur that has been sited for the past 40-50 years usually in August.  We will be sailing, 
exploring, hearing legends and much more. John Nuckols                                                             (612)757-8107 

760 Main ST. N.W.    
Coon Rapids, MN 55448                                  jpnuckols@juno.com 

Russ McGlenn “FOX-IN-THE-VALLEY”           (612)434-5047  
14861 Prairie Road             
Andover, MN 55304                                 




